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CIRCULAR

As you are aware, India has assumed the Presidency of the G20 for one year
from 1t December 2022 to 30t November 2023. During India’s presidency of G20,
the Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology (MeitY) is running a Cyber
Awareness Campaign titled “Stay Safe Online”. The objective of the campaign is to
taise awareness among the various user groups in the safe use of social media
platforms, informed usage of digital payment and internet across India. “Stay Safe
Online” campaign is an effort in this direction.

In view of the above, all the students are advised to actively participate in the
user engagement programs mentioned below.

User Engagement programs:

1. Online Quiz on "Stay Safe Online": hitps:/ / www.staysafeonline.in/ssoquiz
2. National level competitions will run from February 2023 to October 2023
withmonthly specific themes

e Drawing and Pamtlng.mttpa,, Jwww ,E:tr'lj__fn:ﬂ_Lﬂllllne.llJ d.rawing_')

¢ Creating a Cartoon storyboard:(https:/ /www .stavsafeonline.in/cartoon)

 Slogan Writing on Stay Safe Online:(https://www staysafeonline.in/slogan)

e Share your reels / shorts:(https: /’f\\ ww.slavsaleonline.in/reels)

All Heads of the Department are advised to make necessary arrangements for
students’ participation in the Online Quiz as mentioned above.

For any further information in this regard, contact Dr. D. Raman, Prof.,
Department of CSE or Mr. Bhanu Prasad, Student Co-ordinator, Stay Safe Online .
campaign. Mobile: 9866587627 / 9515831037. 2 ( /
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PRINCIPAL

To
All Headsof the Departments for information and with an advice to arrange for circulaﬁg—
among all the students under their control.

All the Advisors, Directors, Joint & Associate Directors, CoE, Librarian, Head-HR, Asst.
Physical Director for Information.

The Team-WBC, to upload the Circular on the Institute's Website.



